
Landor Developments Limited is 
committed to the shopping centre 
proposal bounded by Carters Road, 
Amberley Beach Road, and Pound Street.

Plans are now well advanced and a number 
of  retailers have expressed strong interest 
in the new complex.

Hurunui District Council will be making 
recommendations and decisions on this 
proposal within the next few weeks.

This development will service many of  the 
retail needs for not only the Amberley 
Ward but also the Hurunui District.

Currently a significant percentage of  the 
income earned in the district is spent 
outside of  the district. A surprisingly large 
number of  people working in Amberley, 
commute to Amberley from outside of  
the region.

We believe this shopping complex is 
pivotal to the future balanced economic 
growth of  this region.

We look forward to positive direction in 
the near future. 

Community Update

We welcome retail expressions of  interest. 
Please contact our office and speak to one of  our friendly team. 
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New shopping centre proposed for Amberley and Hurunui District


